Enrollment Management Committee

Meeting Minutes
Friday, April 21, 2006 ~ 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Central Portland 
Attended: Rebecca Mathern, Susanne Christopher, Stedman Burroughs, Rick Aman, Corbett Gottfried, Russell Banks, Susan Wilson, Robin Burwell, Jackie Elliott, Janice Rank, Laurie Bales, Jane Rognlie, Cheryl Hefty, Dee Wilson , Jennifer Boehmer, Gary Palmer
I. Updates for Enrollment Management Plan and 2005-2006 goals
a. Maps Outline - Cheryl Jenkins-Hefty gave a brief overview of campus maps. She will be working with Russell on updating these maps for PCC campuses
b. Communication template- Rebecca

II. Change in Refund Procedure
a. Division Dean and Faculty feedback (Rebecca and Cheryl) - Rebecca and Cheryl gave an update on the Refund procedure – A handout was distributed to the committee to review from faculty feedback on the refund procedure. Responses were received via email and had positive feedback from faculty. There was some concern that a considerable number of faculty have not heard of this refund procedure. Rebecca will send out another request to SYL deans for feedback. Some faculty EM members suggested more advance notice of the second request. 
III. Waitlist- All

a. Waitlist process analysis for before and after term starts
i. Banner technology for the waitlist- There are several changes that can be made in banner that will impact how students are notified when they move from the waitlist to the class roster. Technology solution services will work on identifying how this can best happen. 
ii. Work group needed – A work group comprised of 10-15 people to take them through the “mapping” process. Training could be done in Summer and in Fall 2006 PCC could communicate the process.
iii. Do we need a lean process? The lean process for Enrollment services went very well with many positive changes. The Lean committee felt it was not necessary to hold a four day event for the Waitlist/Refund lean process. 

IV. Next Meeting- May 5, 2006

a. There are many meetings that will be taking place on May 5th so it was suggested the EM meeting be moved to May 12th. An email will be sent to committee with meeting date. 
V. New participants for EM committee - Currently committee size is approx. 30 members with the expectation that it will grow. A few more people are expected to participate. Chris Chairsell will be sending the invitation to these folks.

Committee adjourned: 3:00 pm
